
By: Peter Sass:  Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership  
 
To:  Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 9 April 2010 
 
 
Subject:      Safeguarding Children in Kent: Defending and Developing the 

Service (Cabinet Decision) 
 
 

 
1. Background 
 

Provisional item subject to the discussion at the Children, Families and Education 
- Vulnerable Children and Partnerships Policy Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
on 31 March and the County Council meeting on 1 April.   

 
The Chairman and Spokespeople have concerns about the information flow on 
serious case reviews to Members of the County Council. 

 
 
 
2.  Recommendation 
  
 Members may: 

 
(a) make no comments  
 
(b) express comments to the Managing Director or Cabinet Member  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact:   Anna Taylor  Tel: 01622 694764 
 


